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Clerk to the Local Review Body 
The Moray Council 

Council Office, High Street, Elgin IV30 1BX 
Tel: (01343) 543451 Fax: (01343) 540183 

DX No 520666 Elgin 
www.moray.org 

 

 
Contact: Mr Ritchie Direct Dial: 563015 

Our Ref: RR/LRB/Case 035 E-mail:  ritchir@chief.moray.gov.uk 

Your Ref:  

Date: 16 November 2011  

 
Mr J Brown 
8/1 
175 Finnieston Street 
Glasgow 
G3 8HD 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Town and Country Planning (Schemes of Delegation and Local Review Procedure) 
(Scotland) Regulations 2008  

 

Request for Review:  Planning Application 10/00524/APP - Formation of Road and 
Footpaths to serve proposed commercial estate off Linkwood Roundabout, East 
Road, Elgin, Moray 

I refer to your letter dated 15 November 2011 and subsequent telephone conversations 
with my colleague Mr Ritchie regarding your intimation that you wish to withdraw your 
Notice of Review in respect of planning application 10/00524/APP. 
 
I would confirm that the Moray Local Review Body (MLRB) will be notified that the request 
for review has been withdrawn at the applicant’s request and therefore all proceedings in 
respect of the Notice of Review will cease with immediate effect. I would also confirm that, 
in terms of Section 9 (2) (a) of the Town and Country Planning (Schemes of Delegation 
and Local Review Procedure)(Scotland) Regulations 2008, having withdrawn your request 
for review you will not be able to submit another request for review in respect of planning 
application 10/00524/APP given that it is more than three months since the date (20 May 
2011) of the planning authority’s Decision Notice. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Clerk to the Local Review Body 
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